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______________________________________________________________________________ 

         3rd February 2025 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Re: Young Voices Concert – Final Details (Thursday 7th February 2025) 

 

We are really looking forward to the Young Voices concert on 5th February; Mrs Maddock will lead this trip, accompanied 

by Mr Sweetmore, Mr Nanda & Mrs Lamb. 

 

Tickets & T-Shirts 

As per the Spider message sent home last week, t-shirts and torches were sent home with the children. The tickets have 

been transferred from the Co-op Live portal to the email address you used when you ordered them.  Please ensure you 

accept the transfer and add your ticket(s) to your digital wallet –  the tickets will not have a barcode on them. 

 

Dress Code 

If you have not purchased an official YV t-shirt, please make sure your child/children are wearing a plain white t-shirt. The 

children can wear black leggings/trousers for comfort or any comfortable shoes/trainers.  As the children will be walking 

back to the coach at night, please ensure they have a coat with them. 

 

Food 

The children will require a packed meal and drink – in a disposable bag please for them to eat at the MEN arena for their 

tea.  Please ensure you send in plenty to drink for them and some snacks for the afternoon.  No spending money is 

required, so please do not allow them to take any – thank you.   

 

The children will eat lunch prior to their 12.30pm departure from school.  We do urge you to book them a school dinner  - 

either BBQ chicken or Pizza and please order this by Wednesday evening.  It is a very long day so they will need a 

substantial lunch.  

 

Timings 

After the concert, the children will be escorted back to their coach by staff.  Unfortunately, due to the high security in 

place and enormous volume of people attending, it will not be possible for you to collect your child/children from the 

arena.  

 

Please make your way back to school as quickly as possible to collect from there.  Could we ask that you park around the 

back of school and keep The Cobbles clear for the arrival of the coach.  Whilst we cannot guarantee an exact arrival time 

back to school, we expect the coach to return at approximately 10pm.  

The Cobbles 
Lower Peover, Knutsford 
Cheshire, WA16 9PZ 
 
Telephone: 01625 467 623 
 
Email: admin@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 

Head Teacher:  
Mrs Sharon Dean 
B.A, P.G.C.E, L.T.C.L, N.P.Q.H 
 
Email: 

head@lowerpeover.cheshire.sch.uk 
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Bags 

Please do not send the children in with any type of bag, apart from the disposable one for their packed lunch.  No 

rucksacks or holdalls are allowed into the arena, regardless of size.  This also applies to adults attending in the evening; 

only small handbags are permitted. 

 

Emergency Contact Details 

Staff have all your emergency contact details.  If you have changed your mobile number, please ensure you have informed 

the office so they can provide accurate information to them.  

In case of an emergency, Mrs Maddock will contact you directly. 

 

We hope you all have an amazing time and look forward to seeing all the photographs and the video. 

 

Mrs Dean 

Head Teacher 
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